Volume 13: Summer 2009

Council approves back-fill and specialty retailer incentive program...

City Council approved the *Back-fill* and Specialty Retailer Incentive Program at the May 19th Council meeting. The premise behind the program is to fill the city's vacant anchor grocery stores of greater than 50,000 square feet. The back-fill policy is for those tenants who can fill more than 50 percent of the total anchor square footage; while the specialty retailer policy is for those tenants who cannot fill the required 50 percent of the total square footage, but must have a demised space of greater than 10,000 square feet. The grant incentives are for exterior improvements including façade improvements signage, landscaping and parking. For further information, click on Back-fill and Specialty Retailer Program.

Cobb Switch BBQ announces grand opening....

Dallas restaurant veterans, Phil & Janet Cobb in partnership with Blair Black, Chris Andrews (Holy Smokes) and Dotty Griffith (former DMN Food Critic) are having the grand opening of



their barbeque restaurant, the Cobb Switch BBQ on June 8th. Cobb Switch BBQ is located at 2625

Old Denton Road, #700, in the Shops at Old Denton.



City unveils new website...

The City's new website went live on May 18th and should be fully functional by mid June.



Economic Development's website has been enhanced to include our Community Profile, Development Opportunities and a section on Retail Development as well as our interactive Retail and Dining Guides. <u>Click here to access the site</u>



If you wish to subscribe to this bulletin, please <u>click here</u>. If you have any questions or comments, please contact Elise Back, 972-466-5741 or email <u>Elise Back</u>.

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT